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 OUA MEMO 00-0621-0057 
MEMORANDUM 

07 June 2021 
 

 
For: REGIONAL DIRECTORS 

 MINISTER, BASIC, HIGHER, AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION, BARMM 

 SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS  
 

Subject: NEW SCHEDULE OF THE ONLINE IDEATION SESSION RE: 

GOOD PRACTICES FOR DISASTER INTERVENTION UNDER 
SAFE LEARNING FACILITIES FOR SPECIAL EDUCATION 

LEARNERS 
 

 

Relative to the OUA MEMO 00-0621-0031 on the invitation for the online ideation 
session regarding good practices for disaster intervention under safe learning 
facilities for Special Education learners, this is to inform the field offices on the 
change of schedule from 11 June 2021 to 22 June 2021, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m.  

 

In addition, the Regional DRRM Coordinators are reminded to identify at 
most two Division DRRM Coordinators who will participate in the ideation 
session, and submit the names to the concerned DRRMS AOR leads on or before 
11 June 2021, 5 p.m. The identified Division DRRM Coordinators shall come from 
Schools Division Offices with good practices on inclusive and safe learning 
environment. The platform and meeting link will be sent at 3:00 p.m. a day before 
the schedule of the online session.  

 

As part of the preparatory work, the participating DRRM Coordinators are 
requested to share and upload any available documents on the inclusive and safe 
learning environment and facilities good practices at http://bit.ly/SLEFonSPED.  

 

For queries and concerns on the ideation session, please contact Arch. 
Matthew Louise C. Celis of the DRRMS at 09177031258 or email at 
matthew.celis@deped.gov.ph.   

 

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired. 

 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 

        Undersecretary 
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